
 
Construction Notice for Neighbours  July 28, 2017 

(NEW DATE) West half of Allen Street will close as of August 1 

Our April 3rd Construction Notice alerted you to this closure,  
which was expected to happen in mid-April but which Bird Construction later 

postponed, possibly to October or November.  
Bird Construction has told us they are now ready to start this work. 

What’s 
Happening 

As of August 1, the west half of Allen Street will close 
until late 2019/early 2020 

 •  

Area 
Affected/Scope  

The portion of Allen Street from just west of Copperstone’s south parkade 
entrance to the hospital’s road/lane will be fenced and excavated. Construction 
storage trailers will be installed and stay in place until all construction on the new 
mental health facility finishes.  

Once construction finishes the road will be repaved, a sidewalk will be added on 
the south side of Allen Street, and the plan is to install bollard posts in the lane which 
would prevent access to Allen Street via the hospital’s private service lane. 

 •  

Impact to You Public vehicle traffic will no longer be possible between Allen Street and 
Sherbrooke Street or Keary Street via the hospital’s service lane.  

The sidewalk will remain open on the north side of Allen Street, but may be 
disrupted at times. 

Residents of Copperstone will still have access to their south parkade. 

Please obey all construction flaggers. They’re there for your protection. 
 •  

Questions 
Direct questions to feedback@fraserhealth.ca. 

 

 
Please note, details and dates are subject to change 

 

http://www.fraserhealth.ca/media/201704_West_portion_Allen_Street_West_Closing_RCH_Redevelopment(1).pdf
https://www.google.ca/search?q=bollards&rlz=1C1NHXL_enCA724CA724&source=lnms&tbm=isch&sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwjylcOK9u_SAhUX02MKHbgpBvUQ_AUICCgB&biw=1060&bih=455
mailto:feedback@fraserhealth.ca

